
Center for Judicial Accountability

From: Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@judgewatch.org>
Sent Wednesday, February 24,2016 9:40 AM
To: skerby@nycourts.gov
Subject: AGAIN WHAT IS THE STATUS: Dec. 9, 2015 FOIL/Records Request: The Dollar Amounts

of the Judicial Salary Increaases Recommended by the Commission on Judicial
Compensation's Aug 29, 201L Report -- & 'General State Charges' Resulting Therefrom

Attachments: l-2-9-15-foil-oca-judicial-compensation.pdf

Dear Ms" Kerby,

IthasbeenoveramonthsincellastheardfromyouwithrespecttomyDecemberg,2Ol,5 FOlllrecordsrequest for"all
publicly-available records" pertaining to the dollar amounts of the judicial salary increases recommended by the
Commission on Judicial Compensation's August 29,z}'L'). Report - and "General State Charges" resulting therefrom.

Your January 22,2A16 response to my status inquiry of that date is below.

Kindly furnish me with such responsive records as you have thus far obtained. You can supply the balance at a later
date.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower

From : Shawn Kerby [ma i lto : skerby@ nycourts. gov]
Sent: Friday, January 22,2016 4:16 PM

To: Center for Judicial Accountability

Subject: RE: STATUS: RE: FOIL/Records Request: The Dollar Amounts of the Judicial Salary Increaases
Recommended by the Commission on Judicial Compensation's Aug 29, 2oll Repoft -- &'General State
Charges' Resulting Therefrom

Dear Ms. Sassower:

I am still processing your FOIL request to attempt to determine if responsive records exist that might relate to your
broad request for "all" records concerning the budget footnote that you reference. I hope to be abie to respond to you

shortly.

Very truly yours,

Shawn Kerby
Assistant Deputy Counsel

From: Center for Judicial Accountability Ima i lto:elena @ iudgewatch.ore]
Sent: Friday, January 22,20L610:26 AM
To: Shawn Kerby <skerbv@nvcourts.gov>

Subject: STATUS: RE: FOlt/Records Request: The Dollar Amounts of the Judicial Salary lncreaases Recommended by
the Commission on Judicia! Compensation's Aug 29,2OLl Report -- & 'Genera! State Charges' Resulting Therefrom



Dear Ms. Kerby,

I have not received any further response from you to my December 9th records access/FO|L request, beyond your
acknowledgment to me on that date.

The exchange of e-mails is below,

Please advise.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower

Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (OA)
91,4-421,-1200

From : Shawn Kerby [ma ilto : skerbv@ nycou rts. gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 09,2015 t0:24 AM
To: Center for Judicial Accountability

Subject: RE: FOIL/Records Request: The Dollar Amounts of the Judicia! Salary Increaases Recommended
by the Commission on Judicia! Compensation's Aug29,2O11 Repoft -- &'General State Charges' Resulting
Therefrom

Dear Ms. Sassower:

We will process your request and expect to respond within 20 business days.

Very truly yours,

Shawn Kerby
Assistant Deputy Counsel

From: Center for Judicial Accountability [mailto :elena@ iudgewatch.ore]
Sent: Wednesday, December 09,2015 9:07 AM
To: Shawn Kerby <skerbv@nvcourts.gov>

Subject: FOIL/Records Request: The Dollar Amounts of the Judicial Salary Increaases Recommended by the
Commission on Judicial Compensation's Aug 29,zOLt Report -- & 'General State Charges' Resulting Therefrom

Dear Ms. Kerby,

Attached is CJA's above-entitled FOIL/records request of today's date.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

974-427-7200


